
Invite you to join us for

Notes from  Notes from  
the Norththe North

The St. Albans Community Choir
~ together with guests ~

under the direction of Heather Gladstone QSM

~ and~

The Christchurch Accordion Orchestra
under the direction of David Thorne

Sunday 1st September at 2.00pm

St. Paul’s Parish Church
1 Harewood Road

Christchurch 

All welcome - Admission by donation

Printing proudly supported 
by                                  Parklands

For enquiries contact: 
Heather 021 644 092 or John 027 484 9109


